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Soirée Saturday 14 May at Mt 
Pleasant
Yes, at the invitation of Glyn and Liz,  this coming Saturday, 
at 167a Bateman Road, Mount Pleasant at 7.30 pm. Bring 
your instruments and music stands and the usual supper 
to share.

Where: 167A Bateman Road, Mt Pleasant. Coming from the 
North along the Kwinana Fwy, turn off right at Cranford 
Avenue, then take the first turn to the right, into Bateman 
Road. The house is close to this corner. From the South 
along the Freeway, turn off left at Leach Hwy, then right at 
the first traffic lights into Moolyeen Road, then right at the 
roundabout into Cranford and second left into Bateman. 

Coming events
Organ Society WA Concert
On September 9th, we will have a combined concert with 
the Organ Society of WA. Three items with players from 
REMSWA will be included, preferably using an OSWA 
member to play organ. If you or your group are interested 
let Liz know. We already have one definite item, but 
may get a bigger group together if there is interest. The 
concert is at St Mary’s Anglican Church, South Perth, a 
lovely venue.

Wongan Hills Long Weekend
Planning is  progressing. There will be “early bird” 
registration form out soon. Accommodation will be 
either a group cabin at the caravan park - let Irene 
Batini know if you would like to be included for that 
booking - or whatever else you would like to arrange 
from the local options.

Hans-Dieter Michatz will be the principal tutor; more 
news on likely repertoire will be sent soon.

Concert in Perth
We are still working on exact date and venue, but 
Hans-Dieter will be performing at a concert in Perth, 
probably the week after the camp.

Even if you are unable to come to Wongan Hills, please 
support this concert.

Newsletters & notices received
•	 The Sydney Recorder (Sydney Society of 

Recorder:Newsletter for May 2016: with 
their program of regular monthly meetings.

•	 The Society of Recorder Players SA Inc: Newsletter 
Autumn 2016 has their program through to 
December and a concert diary for Adelaide.

•	 In the Pipeline (The Organ Society of Western 
Australia (Inc.) newsletter for April 2016: with 
details of a day trip to country organs (6 June), 
and a listing of organ events through to September.

•	 Early Gecko April 2016: (Orpheus Music 
Early Music e-news) lists new sheet music 
editions (Boismortier, Tarling, Telemann, Pepusch, 
Blainville, Ganassi), a CD review (baroque 
oboe, trumpet and chamber organ), and links to 
recorder and early music societies in Australia.

•	 Saraband’s Gigue, February 2016: with a list 
of late summer sale items (over 200 scores), 
plus instruments and other items for sale.
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